
 

1st  National Webinar on “Use of Technology in Education ” 

(Under NEP-2020, e-Lecture series)” on 13th Nov 2021 Jointly 

organised by GLBITM & NITTTR Kolkata 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

G.L. Bajaj Institute of Technology and Management (GLBITM), Greater Noida, celebrated 

the National Education Day, to commemorate the birth anniversary of the first 

Education Minister of Independent India, Maulana Abdul Kalam Azad by organizing a 

National webinar in association with NITTTR Kolkata. Department of Information 

Technology and Institution Innovation Council of GLBITM conducted a National webinar 

e-Lecture series on "Use of Technology in Education" on 13th Nov 2021 at 10.30 AM 
`under the NEP-2020. 

 

The program started with the welcome of all the dignitaries by the Director of GLBITM, 
Dr. Rajeev Agrawal.  

  

 

 



 

 

The Guest of Honor, Prof. Debi Prasad Mishra, Director NITTTR Kolkata, shared his 
thoughts on importance of NEP-2020 and its special feature to nurture technical 
student creativity through technology. Prof. Mishra emphasized that the education 
needs to be re-established like in ancient times for effective teaching.  

  

The program was further preceded with the keynote address by the Chief Guest, Prof. 

D.S. Chauhan, Former VC, Dr APJ AKTU, Lucknow. He shared his experiences and 
emphasized that teachers are the ultimate requirement & foundation of education 
hence cannot be replaced. He recalled with the shloka of “Vasudhaiva Kutumbakam” 
that the Indian education system has a bigger vision and hence Indians are extending 
from NASA to Silicon Valley. 

 

 

 

 



The program further proceeded with the lecture on “Use of technology in education” in 
the context of NEP-2020 by Dr. J.N.  Reddy (Former VC, JNTU Hydrabad), Dr. N.C. 
Shivaprakash (Indian Institute of Science, Bangalore) and Dr. Surendra Rathore 

(SPIT, Andheri, Mumbai).  

 

 

The audience got benefitted by learning about the advantages of NEP-2020 through the 
views of learned and experienced speakers of the event.  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

The program ended with a vote of thanks by Prof. P.C. Vashisht, Head Department of 
Information Technology. 

 

 

 


